
 

 

Proposed Heritage Conservation Area 

HCA 37 – Lackey Street and Simpson Park, St Peters, 2044 
 

 

Background Information 

• Following European settlement, the area of St Peters, Tempe and South Newtown was scattered 

with land grants in the 1790’s; 

• In the 19
th

 century, St Peters had become a prosperous suburb in the light of the brickmaking 

boom and the call for industry led to a surge in development; 

• The St Peters brickyards steadily declined during the 1880’s and 1890’s with most trade in the St 

Peters area ending completely by the 1930’s; 

• The land grant at 19-53 Lackey Street sit upon what was once a 30 acre grant of land made by 

Governor Phillip to David Chambers on 14 March 1795; 

• It formed the triangular portion of land at the very northern tip of St Peters (then called 

‘Brompton’). It was bounded by May Street to the west, Princes Highway to the east and 

Campbell Street to the south; 

 

 

 

 
 

Location of Conservation Area 



 

Statement of Significance 

• The plan was named ‘The Brompton Estate’ and was classified as a subdivision of Newtown, 

however it is important to note that it remained firmly within the municipal boundaries of St 

Peters (and is still known as St Peters today); 

• The row of terraces at 19-53 Lackey Street are stylistically identical and were therefore likely to 

have been built as a row by a single builder; 

• Simpson Park was created out of this move by St Peters Municipal Council as an attempt to 

beautify and add community use to the area in response to the local campaigning in the early 

1920s by the St Peters community for parklands and open space. 

 

Management Recommendations 

• A Heritage Impact Statement is required by Council to accompany any Development Application 

for non-minor work to buildings within the area; 

• Further subdivision of the lots is discouraged; 

• The overall form of the buildings from 19-53 Lackey Street including period materials and finishes 

should be retained and conserved; 

• Any development forward of the building line such as solid fences, high walls or car parking 

structures is strongly discouraged for existing properties 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


